
NHMA Secretary 
Mr. David Toyne 
P.O. Box 2024 
IDALIA QLD 4811 

Dear Sir, 

The Secretary 
Corryong Historical Machinery Club Inc. 
P.O. Box 13 
Corryong Victoria 3707 

May 7th 2024 

The members of the CHMC, myself and the executive wish to convey our gratitude to your 
organisation for financially supporting our successful Grant application to Border Trust that was 
facilitated by Red Tape Busters 

The monies received from this grant will allow the club to erect fencing around our facility in 
Strezlecki Way to secure our on site machinery, tram, other equipment and club room. As we 
will now have that security we will be able to run our annual rally from our premises and save a 
considerable sum by not having to hire the Recreational Reserve. We will also be able to 
accommodate other clubs and functions that can generate income to support our efforts to raise 
enough money to erect workshop and storage space to enable our members to mentor and 
instruct young people in basic mechanics with the hope of giving them a positive direction in life 
and future employment. 

Your generous support has allowed our commitment to our local community take a giant step 
forward in seeing this become a reality. 

Yours sincerely /) 

o-5-

Bruce (Trig) Tregilgas 

President 
Corryong Historical Machinery Club lnc 


